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Dudelange, May 11, 2018 
 
 
Juniors Training Camps (3 Cushion)  
 
 
Dear Presidents,  
Dear Youth Responsible, 
 
As mentioned in the last CEB Info, please find below information about 3 Juniors Training Camps 
which will take place in Murcia (Spain) this Summer. 
 
1. Two Camps : 14 days of intense training - 30th July to 11th August and 13th to 26th August 

These two training camps are organized by UMB in collaboration with CEB and are intended for 
the best European players to help them progress towards the level of the international elite. 

 
o Number of players: Each training camp will be held for 4 players. 
o The costs of these training courses, (housing, food, trainers...) are taken in charge by UMB. 
o The travelling costs will be taken in charge until a maximum of 250.-€ per participant. 
o The places (8) will be given according to the results and rankings of the last European 

Championships. 
 
2. One Camp : 7 days training - 23th to 29th July 

In talking with our Spanish colleagues about the organization of these training sessions, we had 
the opportunity to use the center for a supplementary week. As our spanish colleagues are 
spezialised in 3 cushion training, we thought, it would be good, to offer a week’s training camp 
maybe to younger players, to perform their skills.  
 
o Number of players: 6-8  
o The costs of these training courses, (housing, food, trainers...) are taken in charge by CEB. 
o The travelling costs will be taken in charge until a maximum of 250.-€ per participant. 

 

We are aware that the deadlines are a little short, but we think it is important to give you this 
opportunity 
. 
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You can find in the documents in attachment more detailed information and the inscriptions 
formulas 
 
Please send your inscription formula to dietmar.schintgen@eurobillard.org before 30th May 
2018 
 
 
Do not hesitate to contact me, if you have any questions. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
D. Schintgen 
CEB Youth Director 
 
 
 
 
 
Annex: General information 
 Players data / Registration form 
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